






















I have been a Year 7 form 
tutor this year

A daily point of contact
Guidance, advice and 
support





Ring or e-mail the office

Note in planner on return 
or in advance if planned

Leave of absence form 
available on website



 Most communication is now by email or 
through My Child At School

 Give printed letters to parents straight away

 Head’s newsletter will be emailed and is 
available on our website

 Text reminders are sent out for important 
communication

 Letters are also available on the school 
website



 Name all equipment and property
 Join some school clubs
 Pack your bag the night before
 Check you’ve packed for the 
correct week!

 Attempt homework on the night 
it's set – check you know what to 
do



 Come and speak to me
 Speak to Mr Newell (Head of Year 7) or any 

teacher
 Speak to a member of the Student Support 

Team.
 The Student Support Duty Desk is manned 

from 8am in the morning
 Parents can contact me with a note in the 

planner, a letter, an e-mail 
Paul.Harvey@carres.uk or a message left with 
the Main Office via Enquiries@carres.uk



 How many books can you read 
before September?

 Complete your challenge and we'll 
judge in the first week back

 Prizes for the most books read

 Extreme reading challenge




